
 
 
 
 

5000 Lightview Place E. Cambridge, MA 99999 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Joe Johnson 
Walt Disney University 
Office of Sponsored Research 
115 Donald Duck Way N., Room DD 
Disney, CA 99999 
 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
The Breast Cancer Research Foundation is pleased to submit this letter in support of the application 
entitled "Quantifying the Impact of Antibodies during Phase III Breast Cancer."  This application was 
prepared by Affiliate Research Professor Jimmy Johns (jj@harvardu.edu / 617-876-4321), from the Infectious 
Disease Division. 
 
We present this application for your review and request support in the amount of $50,000 for the 
period July 01, 2016 through June 30, 2021. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
     

Stephen Jackson 
Stephen Jackson
sj@harvardu.edu 
Administrator  
Sponsored Programs Administration 




